
 

The Killing Kompany  

From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2006 8:45 AM
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----- Original Message -----  
From: Stacey Jasinski  
To: The Killing Kompany  
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2006 4:00 PM 
  

 
John, 
  
I am working on a letter for you post on your site, but I did just want to write a quick thanks to you and your 
wonderful actors, for making my birthday party unforgettable!  Everyone is still talking about it and asking me for 
some of the amazing photos from that night.  As you could probably imagine we were a little tipsy by the end and 
unfortunately we left all of the evidence and the mug shots that you made for us, when I called the Brickhouse the 
next morning they said they threw them out.  If you still have them on your PC could you send me copies, I want 
to make a scrap book and my Grandma wants to frame hers.  Thanks again, I will get the letter to you ASAP! 
  
Stacey Jasinski 
Protographer 
Foxtons 
  
516-287-0127 

  


